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Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
 
Offertory Prayer  
    
                                     
 
 
 
 
Message     Michael Ingram            
           

 
 
 

Invitation 
 
 
 

Announcements 
 
 
 
 

Decisions   
 
 
  
 
Closing Prayer     Chris Hanson 
 

           
                



Birthdays 

Sunday, Mar. 29th 

 Bro. Michaels message will be live 
 streamed on www.piedmontfbc.org at 

 10:15 a.m. Go on the website, select 
 sermon, click live and enjoy the 
 message. 

  

 

Wednesday, Apr. 1st 

 Message  6:00 p.m. 

     Go to www.facebook.com/piedmontfirst/ 

     Pray for Bro. Michael as he prepares his 

     Messages. 

 

 

 

Sunday, Apr. 5th 

 Bro. Michael will be live streaming his 

 Message same as above. 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG TO DATE: $1,064.36 
 

Mar. 29th-April5th 

 Babies:         NO 

Toddlers 1:       

 2’s & 3’s:              SERVICES OR 

 4’s & 5’s:          

Security:         

Children’s Church:   MEETINGS AT  CHURCH 

Babies:            SAME 

Toddlers 1:         

 2’s & 3’s     AS  

4’s & 5’s      

 Security:                 ABOVE 

Children’s Church:   

 
April 2nd 

Jean Mohon 
Randy Goss 

 
April 4th 

Donna Bryant 
Morgan Blackerby 

Brantley Todd 
 

April 5th 
Nathaniel Hunter 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SUNDAY,  Mar. 29th 

SUNDAY,  Apr. 5th 
If you are interested in becoming a part 

E

Piedmont Benevolence 
         Center News 
Thank you to all who 
showed their support at 
the Food Distribution on 
March 21st. The PBC is 
doing what it can to stay 
in a shut down mode. We 
are assisting our clients 
with help over the phone. 
Ex. Director, Brenda  
Headrick and Louise 
Kerns are in the office on 
lockdown. Meeting the 
needs of our clients is 
important to us. That is 
why we had our food  
distribution as planned. 
 Thanks,   Sandy 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you are interested in becoming a part 
of the First Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, please give your 
name, phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com  
or call him at 256-447-2841. 

 

      PFBC GOAL  

           $2,500 

Reminder!!! 
Be saving items for Compass  
Ministry Yard Sale on April 18th. 
We will take items here at the 
church, April 13-17th from 1:00-
5:00 p.m. If you have large items, 
you may bring them on Sat. April 
18th from 6:30-8:00 a.m. (day of 
sale).  Thank you for your support,  
       Pam Jones and Nicole Mouchka 

SCRIPTURE FOR THE WEEK 
 

But they that wait upon the Lord 
shall renew their strength; they 
shall mount up with wings as  

eagles; they shall run, and not be 
weary; and they shall walk, and 

not faint. 
Isaiah 40:31 (KJV) 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
Monday—Friday 

However, we have the office itself on 
lockdown to protect our staff. If you 
need to drop off your tithe check or 
correspondence, you can put it in 

the box on the office door. We check 
it each day 

 If you need us, call 256-447-9496 

If you would like, send your favorite 
Scripture, with or without a brief de-
scription of what it means to you. I 
will put them in the bulletin each week 
to encourage our church family. You 
can call the church office or text your 
scripture to Sandy at:  
256-283-7719.  Hope your participate. 
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